
Dear Tumbulgum Fami l ies ,

Lots  of  exci t ing things are happening at  Tumbulgum
Publ ic  School  over  the next  month.  The f i rs t  of  those is
our excurs ion to Currumbin Wi ld l i fe  Sanctuary next
Tuesday.  We are a l l  looking forward to a  wonderful  day
out  together .  

Breakfast  C lub
This  week has seen us introduce some free breakfast  a t
Tumbulgum. To begin the program,  we are of fer ing
toast  to our s tudents  between 8 .30am and 9am each
morning.  I f  you would l ike your chi ld  to be able to
enjoy this  f ree breakfast ,  make sure they arr ive in t ime
to eat  th is  before whist le  at  9am.  We are hoping in the
coming weeks to be able to of fer  some other
a l ternat ives f rom t ime to t ime.  I f  for  any reason you
would not  l ike your chi ld  to eat  th is  food ,  p lease let  us
know at  the school  of f ice .

Fru i t  break
Each morning our s tudents  s tar t  the day with a  short
f rui t  and vegetables break .  We have not iced that  some
students  have not  been br inging any f rui t  or
vegetables to be able to enjoy with us .  We would real ly
l ike everyone to part ic ipate in this  heal thy rout ine so
i f  you could t ry  to pack a  piece of  f rui t  or  vegetable
that  you know your chi ld  wi l l  eat ,  we would real ly
appreciate i t .  We a lso provide apples for  anyone who
would l ike one.

What's On:
TERM 1 WEEK 9

Monday - Jalum Stormbirds



WEEK 10
Monday - Jalum Stormbirds

Tuesday - Excursion to
Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary

Thursday - Small Schools Soccer
Fun Day at Burringbar



TERM 2 WEEK 1

Thursday - Cross Country at
Stokers Siding











PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE
TERM 1  WEEK 9  •   MARCH 22 2023

Official Newsletter of Tumbulgum Public School

PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE PAGE 01

Principal's message
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Harmony Day
Yesterday our students celebrated Harmony Day by participating
in activities that recognise our diversity and bring together
Australians from all different backgrounds. Discussions focused
on inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone.
See attached some great photos from these classroom activities.

NAPLAN
NAPLAN testing took place last week and this week and I
congratulate all our students on their positive attitude towards
this assessment. You were sensible and engaged and we are
proud of you all for giving your best efforts. 

What is in a
healthy lunch

box?

If you need some inspiration or new ideas this
is a great website to have a look at:



https://healthylunchbox.com.au/healthy-

lunch-box-examples/
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As many of you would already know, at the start of next term we
are launching our Wednesday playgroups for children 0-5. We
would really love to promote this event and have as many small
children join us to have some fun and see how wonderful it is here
at Tumbulgum. If you know anyone who might like to attend, please
let them know and ask them to contact the school for more
information. Our Playground Open Day is Wednesday 26th April.

Community breakfast and Easter Hat Parade
Finally, we are excited to invite you and the wider Tumbulgum
community to our end of term community breakfast and Easter Hat
Parade on Wednesday 5th April. Please let any of your family and
friends know that they are welcome to attend this event at our
school from 8.30am. We value our community connection and feel
this will be a great opportunity to share and celebrate our
successes of the term. I encourage you to spread the word to
anyone you think might like to attend. 

ANZAC Day
I was thrilled to see the names of all the children who have
committed to attending the dawn service at Tumbulgum. I am
really looking forward to accompanying the children to this
event and representing our wonderful school. I will be in touch
before the holidays with further information on this event.
I look forward to seeing many of you at these end of term events
over the next couple of weeks.

Warm Regards,
Genevieve Esgate

 Playgroup
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Week 8 Awards
Congratulations to our Jalum and Binging award
winners Charlotte and Shamara. 
Our Principal Award recipient this fortnight was Lena.
Well done everyone!

Congratulations to our Week 8 award winners!
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